
  

 
 
 
 

Changes in Your Pharmacy Coverage 
 

Starting February 1, 2011, Medicaid will no longer pay for some over-the-counter drugs.  
Over-the-counter drugs are often bought at a store without a prescription.   
 
These types of drugs will no longer be paid for: 

• Cough and cold medicine, like Sudafed® 
• Eye and ear drops 
• Nose sprays 
• Antacids, like Maalox® 

 
Ask your doctor or pharmacist if you have questions about the medicine you take. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 


